
Prof BS Saini 

From: "ashok dham" <placement_akd@yahoo.co.in>
Date: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 1:30 PM
To: "Amardeep Dhiman" <amardeep_dhiman@yahoo.com>; "Gaurav Deep AP UCoE" 

<deepgaurav48@pbi.ac.in>; "Sameer Kumar" <kumarsameer1202@gmail.com>; "BS Saini Pbi Univ" 
<placement.brs@gmail.com>

Attach: TCS_Codevita Season 6.pdf
Subject: Fw: #Recruitment#: TCS |Codevita Season 6| Information Banner |
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Dr Amardeep/ Er Gaurav - pl circulate to 2nd & 3rd year students. 

Dr Balraj - pl post on e-Notice.

Dr Dham

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

On Wednesday, May 17, 2017, 1:08 PM, Naini Jain <naini.jain@tcs.com> wrote:

Dear Professor 

Greetings from TCS North Campus Recruitment Team ! 

We appreciate your continuous efforts and support in all the TCS activities. We understand 
students are on summer breaks therefore cascading information to them becomes difficult but 
they are always active on institutes social networking websites. 

Sharing a pdf document about Codevita season 6 , request you to please share it on your 
institute's Facebook page.

We wish to see maximum participation from your institute. 

For any clarifications , please connect undersigned 

Thanks & Regards
Naini Jain
Recruiter- Campus Hiring
Talent Acquisition Group - North India
Tata Consultancy Services
4 & 5th floor, PTI Building,
No 4, Sansad Marg,
New Delhi - 110001
India
Ph:- +91 011 66506386



Mailto: naini.jain@tcs.com
Website: http://www.tcs.com
____________________________________________
Experience certainty.        IT Services
                       Business Solutions
                       Consulting
____________________________________________

=====-----=====-----=====
Notice: The information contained in this e-mail
message and/or attachments to it may contain 
confidential or privileged information. If you are 
not the intended recipient, any dissemination, use, 
review, distribution, printing or copying of the 
information contained in this e-mail message 
and/or attachments to it are strictly prohibited. If 
you have received this communication in error, 
please notify us by reply e-mail or telephone and 
immediately and permanently delete the message 
and any attachments. Thank you
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